

Beauchamps High School

Business and Enterprise Centre of Excellence for Learning



March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 5 Taster Day - Tuesday 5 July 2022

To help with the transition to secondary school, we would like to offer your child the opportunity to come and experience a school day at Beauchamps High School on Tuesday 5 July 2022. Lunch will be provided free of charge, however they may wish to bring a drink and healthy snack to have at break-time.

Your child will need to be at their primary school by 9.00am, where a coach will be provided to collect the pupils and will return to drop them back at approximately 1.00pm for a normal school afternoon. To help with identification, pupils will need to wear full primary school uniform for the visit.

To enable your child to take part, please complete the online consent form on the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/bSUfLHnBEj

Consent forms must be submitted by Friday 27 May 2022. Unfortunately, for health and safety reasons, if we do not receive the completed consent form with full contact details, your child will not be able to participate in this event.

We hope this will be an exciting event that will give Year 5 pupils a taste of life at Beauchamps High School and we look forward to seeing them on Tuesday 5 July 2022.

Finally, I can confirm that these arrangements have been discussed with your child's primary school Headteacher, but should you have any queries or if you require a paper version of the consent form, then please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Donald or Susanne O'Neill on 01268 735466 or email admissions@beauchamps.essex.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mathew Harper Headteacher

Www.beaucnamps.essex.scn.uk/gapr/
Headteacher: Mr M Harper BA Hons NPQH